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From: Heather Arredondo [mailto:marathonmomof3@gmail.com] - ^ ' , 
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2017 7:29 AM ^'^ JQ 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> /C) . & ^ 
Subject: Case 16-0253-GA-BTX C / j - ^ ' 4 ^ 

o 
Dear Ohio Power Siting Board, ^^ 

I recently received a letter making me aware that the Kenwood Country Club has proposed a re­
alignment of the pipeline, case 16-0253-GA-BTX. 

Though I am upset with this high pressure pipeline extension to begin with, I am furious that the re­
alignment proposal is even an option. Putting the pipeline along Kenwood Road puts the best Interest 
ofa business operation overtheinterest of hundreds of residential homes and families. From an 
environmental and residential impact, my siting recommendation is on the West side of the Country 
Club. The best scoring route was to have the pipeline run along 1-71. 

Please put the residential homes and residents before the Kenwood Country Club! 

Thank you for your time, 

Heather Arredondo 
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